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March 16, 2020
Product Change Notice - All black mold tape for baggage door seams
Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised we intend to switch all baggage door inner seam tape to black mull tape. The change
applies to ivory slam latch (pictured) and thumb turn latch doors.

Currently, white tape is used only on ivory doors. LCl determined the black seal tape is more adhesive than
the white and performs better in the field.

The tape is used on the seam inside the door and is not visible when the door is closed (orange boxes mark
the seam and tape location). There is no change in fit, form or function of the door. There is no price change

and no part number change for the baggage doors.

The change is expected to take place around July 1, 2020.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon
Product Manager

C: 269.832.6800
smckinnon@Icil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

. Will a new part number be required? No, there is no new part number.

. Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

3. Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes the white and black tape
are interchangeable.

4. Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting July

1,2020.
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